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Greene & Scott County Recovery Council  

Date of Meeting: 2/20/24  

Time of Meeting: 3 PM  

Location of Meeting: Greene County Health Department & North Greene Office 

Format: Hybrid 

 

Attendees:  

 

RS-Project Director GCHD 

MP-GCHD 

BB-Recovery Corps 

JF-Bella Ease 

SS-Family Guidance Center 

JL-Mont/Mac ROSC 

SW-Mont/Mac ROSC 

EG-Family Guidance 

Center 

SD- 

SC-JCH 

JP-Statewide 

ROSC/Chestnut 

AM-OMNI 

HP-GCHD 

AM-GCHD 

LS-JCH 

BK-PLE/Gateway 

BB-PLE 

MK- 

MM-GCHD 

 

 

 

    



I. Heather opened the meeting by going over the agenda and then introducing our guest 

speaker Armando Miranda from OMNI Youth Services as a Prevention Specialist. Armando 

OMNI is a mix of things, it’s a mental health agency in which they work with clients in Buffalo 

Grove, but they have expanded their services into Southern Central and Southeastern and 

southwestern IL. Armando operates under two grants, the State Opioid Response and SUBS, 

for human performance projects. OMNI is reaching out to Greene & Scott counties to offer a 

variety of services. Materials that we need can be printed and sent over to help educators, 

parents, coaches, and adolescents to educate them on the importance of understanding safe 

disposal, safe storage, and usage of medications. We’ll be able to coordinate and collaborate 

with OMNI and they can tailor materials to what we need in Greene & Scott. Omni is in the 

works of becoming accredited so if any health educators in the community don’t have 

materials to host fentanyl training with students or a curriculum, OMNI would be able to 

develop those materials to make it easily implemented in the schools.  

II. Activities 

-ROSC Executive Committee Meeting will be held tomorrow night 

-Life Skillz was held last week on Hope & Help for Depression 

-Reminded Council Members about Recovery Coffee Talk this Friday at Berentzes  

-Hosted a game day event, an idea brought up by peers. 

 

 

III.    Outreach 

-Heather is working with local manufacturers to streamline the employment process. GSRC will be the 

primary reference to get peers back into work.  

-Heather is partnering with ROE 40 and Lewis & Clark Community College to get peers connected to 

complete their GED. I will gather the number of peers interested and then an Introduction meeting will 

be held so individuals can learn how to get signed up and what all in entails.  

-Heather has been reaching individuals at the food pantries in Carrollton, Kane & Eldred 

 

IV Community Health Updates 

-Ron shared the data based on the number of peers the Recovery Support Team has been seeing since 

January. They had 190 service entries. Out of those entries, 74 were office visits, 41 were 

teleservices/telehealth, 32 were outreach/education consults, 26 were transportation assistance, 6 were 

resource linkages, 6 were field response visits, 5 were OD training (Naloxone) 106 doses distributed. The 

month closed with 68 total participants.  

-We discharged two participants due to a drop in contact, and not participating in meetings and events. 

There’s always a chance they’ll reenter the program in the future. We welcomed 13 new participants.  

MAR Clinic-2 service dates and 8 patients. 

MAR Program-2 patients successfully linked with MAR prescriptions.  



V. Billboard Advertising 

-Ron and Heather proposed the idea of advertising mental health and substance use recovery on a 

billboard. The image on the slide is the original image that the advertising company said was too busy, so 

the wording underneath indicating services has been removed. Ron discusses the budget and production 

costs for the billboard. The council votes anonymously approving the billboard advertisement.  

VI. Next meeting 

We will meet again on March 19. We will have Kellie Gage as our guest speaker and will be discussing 

Gambling Treatment Services with the ARCH Program.  

VII. Meeting adjourned passed anonymously 

VIII Minutes submitted by HP 


